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I support HB 3329, and believe it will bring many new opportunities and jobs to 

Oregon, a state known for its creativity. Oregon is a haven for artists of all kinds, and 

bringing more productions to Oregon creates opportunities for countless artists to be 

involved. Whether it’s on screen talent, behind the camera talent, support staff, crew, 

food, we ALL benefit by creating a welcoming environment for productions to come to 

Oregon. 

 

We desperately need more opportunities for the arts here, and this bill will help 

encourage just that. People on the west coast are looking for other opportunities that 

don’t involve Los Angeles, and we should do all we can to lure productions here. 


